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Council Memorandum 

Date: Feruary 8, 2022 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Ashmore  

Re: Drainage on Kawartha Lakes Road 36 Segment  

Recommendation 

That the Memo from Councillor Ashmore, regarding Drainage on Kawartha Lakes 

Road 36 Segment, be received;   

That Staff be directed to place the segment of Kawatha Lakes Road 36, from south of 

municipal address 1364 to the east side of Pleasant Point Road, on the 2022 Drainage 

Work Plan; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Roadside drainage has been a major issue along this portion of Kawartha Lakes Road 

36 in the past decade. As a result of the poor drainage along the ditch, flooding occurs 

often during the year which severely impacts the surrounding houses and fields.  

The issue has been case filed and no work plan has resulted. The surrounding 

neighbours feel that the time has come to maintain this roadside ditch and respectfully 

ask that the City of Kawartha Lakes include this ditch in their work plan. 

 


